
7th November 2019 

  Ellington Primary School            
 

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 5 Children  

 
Our year 5 children have been invited to visit the inflatable planetarium which is arriving at 

Ashington Academy for 1 week from Kielder Observatory. During the visit the children will get 

the opportunity to hear from some of the astronomers that are based at Kielder and see some of 
the stunning night skies of Kielder bought to them in the planetarium. The details of our visit are 

as follows; 
 

Venue: Ashington Academy  

Date:    Monday 2nd December  

Time:   12.30pm to 2.00pm  

 
The children will be taken by coach to the venue and brought back to school at approximately 

2.30pm. 

 

 

Please complete the slip below to give permission for your child to travel by coach to the 
Inflatable Planetarium at Ashington Academy.  Please return to school as soon as possible. 

  

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

Mr K Vardy 

Headteacher 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

  
I/We give permission for ___________________________________ to travel by coach to the 

Inflatable Planetarium at Ashington Academy on Monday 2nd December 2019. 

 

 

 

Signed______________________________               Name_____________________________ 

 

Date________________________________ 


